
08.12.2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

We are so pleased to share with you that Mrs Taylor is expecting a baby!

This news brings us great joy and we wanted to share it with our school community. On behalf of
our school community, please join me in congratulating Mrs Taylor on this wonderful news. Although
we will miss her dedication and leadership during this period, we wish her and her growing family all
the best during this special time.

We also would like to communicate our plans for covering her absence during this time. Mrs Taylor’s
maternity leave is planned to begin at the end of January 2024.

To cover her absence, I am very pleased to announce that Mrs Joiner, a highly experienced member
of our teaching team already, will take on Mrs Taylor’s role, duties and responsibilities. This will
mean that Mrs Joiner will step back from her teaching responsibility in Year 1 during this period.
Miss Lara will remain with the Year 1 class.

To replace Mrs Joiner in her teaching role alongside Miss Lara, we are now in the process of
appointing a new class teacher to fill this role. We have received some very strong applications with
high levels of teaching experience and are looking forward to interviewing in the next week to
ensure that the best person joins our strong team. Once an appointment has been made, we will
update you further and introduce our newest member of the team.

Once again, a huge congratulations to Mrs Taylor and her family.

Kind regards,

Mr Loren Tharme
Principal


